
 

 

Flower Mound High School Swim and Dive Booster Club 

 

WAC 

December 6, 2023 

Board Members Present:  Erin Ross, President; Katie Jones, Vice President; Bob Kruzel, Treasurer, Edyta Wozniak, 
Secretary; Katie Lowe, Member At Large, Holly Egan, Dive Representative 

Coaches Present: Tony Arbogast, Head Coach; Nick Dion, Assistant Coach 

Athlete representative: Jake Lowe  

Call meeting to Order/Welcome – Erin Ross, President 6:31 PM 

Erin welcomed everyone and handed out agenda for the meeting 
 
Discussed during the meeting: 
 
Senior Night 
Everything we need for senior night has been ordered: posters, cupcakes, roses, ribbons, photo drop etc. 
Still needs to be decided who will be announced first: Marcus or Flower Mound athletes 
 
Team Dinner 
Team dinner planned for 1/7/2024 at Bari’s  
Cost is $26 per person - sponsored by booster club; we pay only for the ones who show up; we budgeted for $1.8k; Erin 
will send a genius sign up form to athletes; the restaurant can accommodate all athletes if all participate.  
Motion to vote – Erin Ross, Kate Jones second, all voted in favor 
Dinner reminder will be sent on the 1/2/24 thru TeamSnap 
 
Banquet 
Date of the banquet has been changed to 4/7/24 Sunday so the coaches can attend. 
Booster club pays for athletes; other guests / parents pay for themselves.  
Sara is waiting for the updated contract from Circle R Ranch. 
 
Coaches’ Update 
Coaches consider adjusting next year schedule for water polo and swim team, not offering swim for the first 9 weeks of 
school and allow swimmers only after water polo season; this gives a break to club swimmers from HS swimming and 
practice with their clubs only; coaches extended proposal to the HS principal Russell, pending response early January – 
before next year class schedule goes out. 
Swimmers would take the first 9 weeks other class / Senior in, and after that elect swimming 
Swim meets would start in October 
Any water polo athletes who are not be coming back to swimming after their season is over, would not have to pay 
booster dues 
 
 
Treasurer update 
 
Bob handed out up-to date financials: budget and income & expense report as of 11/30/2023  
There are 20 athletes who have not paid yet, however dues are optional and athletes cannot be harassed 
We made $900 profit on t-shirts, $3,200 made on TISCA – still not collected.  
 



 

 

Other topics 
 
Districts and regions - we’ll require teams to provide timers; we can utilize NHS students for volunteers 
Hospitality at districts and regions – usually LHS does that regardless if they have swimmers in regions or not 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:27  PM 


